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Never underestimate the power you have to take your life in a new direction...
Dear Parents,
Warm greetings from Amanora School!

We are pleased to welcome you to Amanora School for the upcoming academic year 2025-2026. We send our
profound compliments and best wishes for a prosperous and satisfying year as we set off on this new journey
together. There are new experiences, challenges, and possibilities with the new school year. Our goal is to create
a welcoming and inclusive learning atmosphere that encourages creativity, academic success, and personal
development.

Regular School for the students of Grades | to X and XIl commences from Monday, 7t April, 2025. [School
Timings - 7:30am to 11:50 am.]

We are pleased to have a group of enthusiastic and motivated teachers who are highly skilled and
knowledgeable in their fields. They are committed to creating a welcoming and inclusive learning environment,
and guiding every student in realizing their greatest potential.

At Amanora, we are dedicated to:
- offering a demanding and comprehensive education
- promoting creativity, critical thinking, and problem-solving
- cultivating a feeling of belonging, empathy, and social responsibility

- dealing with our students’ physical, emotional, and mental well-being

We believe that a strong partnership between home and school is essential for every child's success. We
encourage you to stay connected with us through:

- Regular parent-teacher meetings
- School diary, emails and calls

- Our website and social media channels

To meet the Director-Principal, Head Mistress, Coordinators (Academic and Administrative) and teachers the
appointments can be sought through diary notes, calls or emails. Please adhere to the timings allotted for the

meeting.



If you have any questions, concerns, or feedback, please do not hesitate to reach out to the concerned authority.
Our Academic Coordinators and Administrative Staff can always be reached at the following email ids -

Director Principal: Ms. Meera Nair - director@amanoraschool.edu.in

Headmistress Secondary: Ms. Amrita Gangwal — gangwal.amrita@amanoraschool.edu.in

Headmistress Primary: Ms. Sujata Rathaur - hm@amanoraschool.edu.in

Admin Head: Mr. Vinayak Koparade — adminhead@amanoraschool.edu.in

Administrator: Mr. Mukesh Satpute — administrator@amanoraschool.edu.in

Accountant: Ms. Rohini Shirke — accountant@amanoraschool.edu.in

HSCP Coordinator: Ms. Seema Garg — hscp.coord@amanoraschool.edu.in / feedback@amanoraschool.edu.in

Admission Manager: Ms. Shraddha Srivastava — admissions@amanoraschool.edu.in

Pre Primary Coordinator: Ms. Swati Biswas — ppcoord@amanoraschool.edu.in

Primary Coordinator (Grade | and Il): Ms. Neha Khan - neha.abbasi@amanoraschool.edu.in

Primary Coordinator (Grade Il to V): Ms. Pallavi Shukla - pallavi.shukla@amanoraschool.edu.in

Middle School Coordinator (Grade VI to VIl): Ms. Tanya Chawla - tanya.chawla @amanoraschool.edu.in

Secondary Coordinator (Grade IX and X): Ms. Geetha Shivakumar - geeta shivkumar@amanoraschool.edu.in

Co-Scholastic Coordinator: Mr. Chandrakant Basa - chandrakant.basa@amanoraschool.edu.in

Thank you for entrusting your child in our care. We look forward to a productive and successful academic year.
Let us work together to make this year a memorable and rewarding one.

Warm regards,

Director-Principal



